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Tenant Alert 
 

 

Calling All Veterans: Share Your Story for Veterans Day 
 
September 10, 2024 
 
Hello Market Community,  
 
In anticipation of Veterans Day on November 11, the PDA Marketing Team would like to honor our Market 
Community members who are veterans. Whether you’re a business owner, employee, or resident who has 
served, we’d love to hear from you and learn more about your story. 
 
The Marketing Team will be crafting profiles that talk about our veterans’ service background, their connection 
to the Market, and what makes the Market special to them. We’ll feature these on social media and our 
website blog during the month of November leading up to Veterans Day. 

 
We know how rich our community is at the Market with folks coming from all backgrounds. We want to take 
this opportunity to honor those who have served our country and share it with our audiences who value 
shopping with veteran-owned businesses and supporting veterans. 
 
If you’re a veteran community member or know someone in the Market who may be interested in telling us 
about their experience, submit or email us below by Tuesday, October 1. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Submit Here 
or 

Email us at Marketing@PikePlaceMarket.org 
Deadline: Tuesday, October 1 

 
 
 

Questions?  Marketing@PikePlaceMarket.org  
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